
Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week has been a truly magical week in school as all of the children in Class 1 and Class 2 took part in their 
NaƟvity, ‘It’s a Miracle’. The children performed extremely well in front of four audiences and their singing, acƟng 
and recall of lines was superb. We are extremely proud of each and every one of them. Thank you to everyone that 
aƩended this. All of the proceeds from Ɵcket sales will be donated to Yorkshire Air Ambulance. Following the 
performances, the raffle, run by the Friends, was drawn and a list of winning Ɵckets is listed on the school 
noƟceboard. Please collect any prizes from the school office. 

Earlier in the week, we were pleased that a small group of children from Year 6 were able to take part in a ‘Pupil 
Leadership Summit’. This was aƩended by children from all schools in the Trust and the children enjoyed taking part 
in workshops linked to diversity and leadership skills. This was a great opportunity for our children and we are 
grateful to the Trust for facilitaƟng this. 

Next week, we are looking forward to a fesƟve week in school! On Monday, we will have our Christmas disco, 
organised by the Friends of the School. For the children in Class 1 and Class 2, they may stay at school unƟl the end 
of their disco but should bring a change of clothes for the disco. 

On Tuesday, we will be celebraƟng Christmas at All Saints Church with our Christmas Service. This will once again be 
led by the children. The service is due to start at 10.30am and family and friends are welcome to aƩend. 

On Wednesday, we will be taking part in our ‘Rudolph Run’ for Dove House, followed by Christmas lunch. As it is 
Christmas lunch, the children are welcome to come to school in non-school uniform. Please though ensure that 
what they wear is also suitable for the run! 

We are proud of the number of extra opportuniƟes we provide for playing musical instruments. Today, the children 
who are taught strings by Ms Mitchell performed to the school. Well done to all of the children who took part in 
this. 

Today, all of the children who have started with us this year will be planƟng and taking home a small Christmas tree. 
This is a school tradiƟon and provides the children with a special giŌ from their first year with us. When periodically 
replanted into larger pots, these trees will grow substanƟally and provide a nice memento of the children’s first 
Christmas at our school. 

Richard Winks  

Headteacher 
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                           Our School Vision: 

A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 

Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 

Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 

Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 

Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing. 

1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 

 

Dates  

Mon 18th December, Christmas Disco 

Tues 19th December, Christmas Church Service, 10.30am 

Wed 20th December, Christmas Dinner and Rudolf Run 

 

 

Fri 22nd December, School closes 

Mon 8th January, Staff Training Day 

Tues 9th January, School Reopens to children 



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 
 

Class 1          This week we have enjoyed performing our Christmas Nativity. 
  Next week we are looking forward to all the Christmas activities. 
Class 2          This week we worked together and enjoyed performing our Nativity, It’s a Miracle. 
  Next week we are looking forward to making Christmas cards and calendars. 
Class 3          This week we have enjoyed making Christmas card and letters. 
  Next week we are looking forward to Christmas festivities. 
Class 4          This week we have enjoyed lots: The pupil leadership summit, playing handball and learning about 
  architecture in Art. 
  Next week we are looking forward to all of the Christmas activities and Christmas dinner. 
 

Collective Worship Theme for next week:- Christmas 
“Behold, the virgin shall conceive and bear a son, and they shall call his name Immanuel” (which means, 
God with us) Matthew 1.23  

This Week’s Achievements 
Congratulations to:- 

Donovan for his Choir performance on 
stage at Hull City Hall!  

Rowan for gaining his football teddy 
Evie for her Ballet certificate 

Freddie for his swimming certificate 
Isabelle for her swimming certificate 
Beatrice for her swimming certificate 

Ava for her swimming certificate 
Olivia for her football medal 
Alfie for his football trophy 

Georgi for his football medal 

  

Living out our school values of: 
Determination, Trust,  
Friendship and Respect 

SporƟng News! 

On Tuesday evening a team of children from Class 3 parƟcipated in the South Hunsley Football League. The children 
enjoyed playing against different schools from the South Hunsley Partnership. The children worked hard and we are so 
proud of their determined aƫtude and effort. We scored two fantasƟc goals as a result of their teamwork. Well done 
to all the children involved. 
We are excited to announce that our new sports kit and training tops have arrived! The children have enjoyed 
modelling these (see above) and we look forward to wearing the kit next term. 
Finally, we have our antlers at the ready for our sponsored “Rudolf Run” taking place next Wednesday.  All children 
will have received their sponsor forms and we would greatly appreciate your help to support Dove House Hospice. 

Our Weekly Reflection 



Please click on the link below for the list of menu allergens  

hƩps://northcave-school.co.uk/our-school-lunches/ 


